
 
 

 

June 2, 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

For the school year 2014-2015, we are asking parents to bring in $40.00 

before June 24
th
, in order for the school to purchase all the necessary 

supplies for the students.  We will be able to minimize the burden on 

parents, by reducing the cost by buying in bulk and during the summer sales.  

This fee will cover the school supplies for the entire school year and the 

materials will be housed in a central location.  We will accept payment plans 

if this would be more convenient to your circumstance. 

 

Some examples of what your contribution will purchase include:  notebooks, 

pencil crayons, dry erase markers, hi-lighters, duo-tangs, pencils, pack of 

crayons, pack of washable markers, white erasers, rulers, pair of scissors, 

glue sticks, construction paper, colored markers and many more items. 

 

You will have to ensure your child has a pair of indoor sneakers to remain at 

the school.  Students in K-2 should have a change of clothes at the school. 

 

The $40.00 school supplies fee does not include a book-bag, pencil case and 

lunchbox. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the amount, please feel free to 

contact me at 658-5366. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Matt Bedard 

Principal 
 

  


